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Dear Year 7 Pupil,                                                                                    1st July 2020 

I would like to start this letter of by saying, don’t be nervous. You honestly 

don’t have anything to worry about, and if you do you know you can always 

talk to your head of year, form tutor or any close friend. I should know as I am 

currently coming to the end of my year 7 adventure as it is now time for me 

to join year 8 and for you to begin high school. 

Speaking of adventure, there are many clubs you can attend. I had recently 

been going to Textiles club with my friends but unfortunately had to stop 

since the pandemic occurred. You can join lots of sports and creative clubs 

and this really helps you to make some great new friends that share the same 

hobby with you.  

It’s not only after school clubs you can make friends and have fun but also 

during school time when you’re on your lunch break. You could be brave 

and go up to someone who is maybe in your form or band, I remember this is 

what I did and now I have some lovely new friends who are very kind to me. 

I assume you have many questions to ask and I will hopefully be answering 

some of them for you now. No, you do not get bombarded with tons of 

homeworks; if you are unsure about any, feel free to ask your form tutor. Also, 

I understand that you may be worried about getting lost but if you do then 

don’t hesitate to ask any teacher nearby and they will try their best to help 

you. If you are late for your lesson then your teacher will understand and you 

will not be told off. An advantage of being in high school is that you have lots 

of different teachers who are experts on specific subjects. Another thing is, 

you have to carry your own bag around school with you all day everyday as 

you need to provide yourselves with all the correct resources. 

I hope this letter has been informative for you and are feeling much more 

confident. I can see you writing a letter to the next year 7’s and reassuring 

them. 

Best Wishes, Caitlin 


